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Dung Duc NGUYEN,

18 Hoang Quoc Viet, Cau Giay
Hanoi, 10000 Vietham

September 27, 2017

Dr. Lu Qin
Professor, The Hong Kong Polytechnic University
Hung Hom, Kowloon, Hong Kong SAR

Dear Dr. Lu Qin:

| am writing to confirm that the Institute of Information Technology, Vietnam
Academy of Science and Technology, agrees to host the 51* meeting of the IRG
in Hanoi, from 22 October to 26 October, 2018.

We look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,
Dung Duc NGUYEN,
ECTOR, INSTITUTE OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

PHO VIEN TRUSNG
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